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It is very important that you all oppose HB2548 as it will have a devastating effect on 

our Oregon farmers. It is hard enough to run a business or farm without more 

regulations. Many businesses in Oregon are finding it hard to get people to work and 

adding unions or regulations will only make it worse.  

Oppose HB2548?? 


